
MORRIS AREA GENEALOGY SOCIETY 
General Meeting 
MAY 10,1994 

The meeting was opened by Vice President, Barbara Davidson, at 7:15 
P.M. in the meeting room of the Joint Free Library of Morristown 
and Morris Township. President, Joan Armour, was absent due to her 
recent move to her new home in Cincinnati, Ohio. Guests were 
welcomed and invited to join the Society. 

Treasurer, Kevin Elliott, reported a balance on hand of $1,911.04 
on April twelfth with $1,891.84 presently on hand. 

Lyn Foster is planning a May 23rd meeting for the New Jersey 
Interest Group at the library at ten A.M. 

It was announced that Ruth Ware would like someone else to serve as 
chairperson for the Interest Groups . 

The location of the next general meeting, which will be held in 
September, is uncertain at this time. ,Due to some major storm 
damage to the library this past winter, extensive repairs are 
planned and an alternate location will probably be needed. It was 
suggested that members read their mail carefully and telephone 
calls to the desk at the library can also be made to ascertain the 
correct location at that time. 

An announcement was made of a May 21st seminar at the New Jersey 
Historical Society concerning Native American Ancestry. A June 4th 
program will be held at the Morris County Cultural Center with 
speakers Tom Peters, Suzanne McVetty and Evan Atolbach sponsored by 
the Genealogy Society of New Jersey. A Genealogy and Local History 
Book Fair will be held at the same time cosponsored by the Morris 
County Heritage Commission. Notices of other meetings will be 
posted on the bulletin board in the Local History Section of the 
Library. 

A note was received from Joan expressing her thanks for the World 
Atlas which was presented to her at the last meeting. 

Barbara announced a meeting for old and new board members on June 
fourteenth at 7:30 P.M. in the Treasure Room at the Library. 

In answer to a request for an auditor for the books, Melvin Klein 
volunteered the services of his wife. 



The guest speaker for the evening was JoAnn Cotz who showed slides 
of Seton Hall through the years and explained their archives. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:40 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Huth 
Secretary Pro Tern 


